
September 5, 2022

Greetings EGF Families and Staff Members,

The start of the 2022-23 school year is less than 24 hours away and I am really excited to see all of the
buildings full of students and staff members!  Tomorrow will mark my 51st “first day of school” and my
energy level is just as high as when heading out the door for the first day of kindergarten way back in the
early 1970’s!  School buildings come to life every fall and it is very refreshing to witness the sense of
optimism, smiles, and excitement!  I am looking forward to greeting students, parents, and staff members
throughout the school district!  Let’s do our best to make the 2022-23 school year the best it can possibly be
for everyone! Best of the luck to all of the students, families, and staff members!

Have a great start to the 2022-23 school year!

Mik� Kolnes�
EGF Superintendent of Schools

School District Updates

First Day of School Reminders - The first day of school brings a high level of excitement for many and the
PK-8 buildings will be very busy in the morning!  PLEASE be aware that the drop-off/pick-up zones at each
building will be very busy and patience will be needed.  Many students will be walking to school or picked
up by buses in many areas of the city.  Please be on the lookout for pedestrians, bike riders, school bus
stop arms, and other high traffic areas.

● REMINDER - Please be sure to use the dedicated drop-off/pick-up zones and street crosswalks at
each building.  If you park on the north side of New Heights Elementary, please use the marked
crosswalks and do not walk through traffic unless on a marked crosswalk.  THANK YOU!

● REMINDER - Please use the dedicated drop-off/pick-up zones at each building and do not use the
parking lots when dropping off or picking up students.  THANK YOU!

2022-23 Free and Reduced Meals Application Reminder - Universal free meals for all students has come
to a close and school districts across the country and State of MN will be transitioning back to traditional
paid school lunch programs and charging families for meals.  Meal prices were set by the EGF Board of
Education earlier this summer and the information was shared with families in previous district updates.
Please consider applying for free and reduced lunches by going to 2022-23 EGF Free & Reduced Meal
Applications or finding the information on the school district website.   You are helping your family and the
school district by completing the process.  I also recommend using the online system if possible.  It seems
to be working smoothly and takes less time to process. THANK YOU!

https://sites.google.com/egf.k12.mn.us/egfchildnutrition/free-reduced-applications?authuser=0
https://sites.google.com/egf.k12.mn.us/egfchildnutrition/free-reduced-applications?authuser=0



